
 

Friday Flyer 
Dear Walter Families, 
 
This has been a truly wonderful week; we had three absolutely amazing 
performances from our Year 1 Classes of Christmas with the Aliens.  We were all so 
proud of the children and their positive approach and exceptional behaviour.  Many 
people have commented that it is the best one yet!  I would like to say a big thank 
you to Miss Rose, who directed the children and staff, and the whole of the Year 1 
staff who have worked tirelessly to ensure the children enjoyed their practises and 
were ‘The best they could be’!  I would also like to thank those of you who provided 
costumes for your children; they all looked fab! 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
The Walter Post Box 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

 

We are delighted to announce that the Walter Postal Service for 
Christmas Cards will begin on Monday; please ensure that you 
write the child’s name AND Class on the envelope or we may not 
be able to match the card with the intended recipient.  Please 
remember it is not necessary to send a card to every child in the 
class but you can request a list of first names only (but only for you 
own child’s class).  It is lovely for the children to try to write the 
cards themselves!  The post box will be in reception. 
  



Dressing the Tree 
Mrs Prickett, Miss Rose, Mr Lee and I had a wonderful time on Wednesday at the 
Wokingham ‘Dressing the Tree’ Celebration.  Many of the Wokingham schools were 
there presenting their winning decorations.  Our two winners, Bethan and Ruby were 
the youngest of all and had (in my opinion) the best decorations on display.  We 
sang carols and listened to the choir.  Bethan and Ruby were presented to the Mayor 
and the Mini-Mayor which was very exciting.  If you go into Wokingham before 
Christmas, remember to look out for the decorations from our school. 
 

  
 
Our school tree looks amazing with all the other homemade decorations. 

     
 

 
 
Snow White on Ice 
We are all so excited to be going to the Pantomime on the 12th December; thank you 
for all your contributions, enabling us to have our first ever pantomime trip for the 
whole of key Stage 1.  Hopefully it will be the first year of many.  Please remember to 

 

The Presentation 

 

 

 
 



make sure your child has warm clothing, including hats, gloves and scarves as well 
as a warm coat; they will still be expected to wear school uniform. 
 
Pebbles in school   
There are still some pebbles to collect from the office that were painted at the 
Christmas Fair; they are beautiful. 

 
 
 
Things to Remember during the next two weeks 
These are the events that have been planned for the last two weeks at school: 

 Monday 9th December: 18 Year Two Singers will sing at Wokingham Hospital 
for the Dementia Café. 

 Wednesday 11th December: School Christmas Lunch 

 Thursday 12th December: Key Stage 1 trip to the Pantomime 

 Friday 13th December is CHRISTMAS JUMPER Day – your child does not 
need to wear a Christmas Jumper; they can wear any jumper and they can 
also wear jeans, joggers or leggings.  They do not need to wear their school 
clothes. 

 
 Friday 13th December at 9:00 am Foundation Stage 2 singing for parents 

 Friday 13th December at 11:00 am Morning Robin Singers and 2:30 pm for 

afternoon Robin Singers 

 Friday 13th December at 2:30 pm: I-Rock Concert (you will have had contact 

from Mac already about this). 

 Monday 16th December at 9:00 am: Violin Assembly 

 Tuesday 17th December at 2:30 pm: Year Two Christmas Concert 



 Wednesday 18th December: Christmas Parties for all children – with a visit 

from Father Christmas! We will be sending out information about food 

contributions next week. 

 Friday 20th December: Last day of term – we will finish at 2:15 and 2:20 pm (1 

hour early). Robin children must be collected by 2:30 pm at the latest.  Thank 

you. 

Wokingham Food Bank 
We are able to provide food bank vouchers for anyone who needs one; as Christmas 
comes closer, they will have lots of special treats for families, such as advent 
calendars, boxes of chocolates and biscuits, mince pies and so on.  If you need a 
voucher, please speak to Mrs Janes in the office in strictest confidence. 
 
 
Judy Wheeler: Headteacher       6th December 2019 
 


